From: Sherda_Williams@nps.gov

To: angela@ruraltel.net

Subject: draft letter

Sent: Thu Oct 6 16:09

Priority: Normal

Angela,

At the Homecoming meeting, I'll let you decide if you want to pass this draft invitation around or not. (Haven't started on letter to Stanton and others, but indicated approach). Guess I will need to know how Committee/partners want to be listed or if they want to create a separate letter to attach. I think it's very important the letters go together, so doesn't create confusion and impression we're not on same page. However, when I asked about us attaching a letter to something the HC committee sends out, that was vetoed, as there are strong prohibitions against us "endorsing" things (people, services, fund-raising, etc.). While this situation is fairly benign, our regional specialist felt the primary letter should be from us.

However, would you review and see what changes you recommend?

(See attached file: Letter to Congressional Delegation 10-05.doc)

Maybe we can get together week of Oct. 17th to finish this up?

Sherda

Sherda K. Williams, Superintendent Nicodemus National Historic Site 510 Washington AVE, Apt. 4B Nicodemus, KS 67625

Office: 785-839-4321 phone / -4325 fax Visitor Center: 785-839-4233 phone / -4323 fax

Email: Sherda Williams@nps.gov
Website: http://www.nps.gov/nico

Letter to Congressional 37.5

Delegation 10-05.doc kb

From: Sherda_Williams@nps.gov - draft letter